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   A Public meeting to discuss a Planning application for 45 affordable Residential Units
between De Braose Close and Radyr Court Road

  

   will be held on Saturday 22nd February at 10am in St John’s Church Hall Danescourt

  

   The meeting will be chaired by Councillor Pip Hill-John

  

   The Taff Housing Association has appointed Philippa Cole to manage a Planning Application
for building 45 affordable Residential Units on land between Radyr Court Road and De Braose
Close, to be accessed by extending De Braose Close through the woods to almost join with
Radyr Court Road. The planning reference is 20/00187/MJR and can be accessed by entering
the details on the Cardiff Council Planning search at https://planningonline.cardiff.gov.uk/online
-applications/ 

  

   The Danescourt Community Association committee response to this Planning Application can
be viewed here . We welcome the views of Danescourt residents on this matter and invite all to
their meetings.

  

   The ‘Save our Woods’ website at https://saveourwoods.org/  is opposing this development.
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